                                                                                       Twin Oaks Elementry

                                                                                         March 28, 2007

Dear Mrs.Salata,

      I am writing this letter to tell you that we play the hockey game like the                                                                                 mice and rats and I like your book Mice at Center Ice. Thank you for writing                this book because it made me like hockey better than before. What made you write this story? Do you like hockey? Are you going to visit us at Twin Oaks?  Do you think it’s the best story you wrote? I really like your story because it was funny. Before I didn’t really like reading but now I like reading better. I even read books in one day. Hope you write back. I must 
go now.
Your fan:
Alicia 
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